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Subject: Comprehensive plan input

From: Patrick McSweeny  
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 5:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive plan input 

Hello, 

I am a registered voter living in Ann Arbor at 2320 Parkwood Ave 48104. I am writing to urge the 
commission to allow for more density in the new comprehensive plan. Ann Arbor faces a severe housing 
shortage and an overwhelming amount of traffic due to the high number of people who need to commute 
in and out of the city. Allowing for more density will help to ease the housing shortage and allow more 
people to use public transportation, which would ease traffic congestion. I hope the commission is not 
swayed by the highly vocal citizens who argue against density and think that plans for more density are 
fueled by some sort of corruption. 

The time for action is now. We should not pause the new plan. We must act boldly to ensure the future 
success of Ann Arbor. 

Thank you, 

Patrick McSweenyh 


